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A Non-Profit Organization for Retired Men Devoted to the Promotion of Independence and Dignity of Retirement 

Our mission is to improve the lives of our members through fun activities and events while making friends for life  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROOSTER TALES 

 

Next meeting Thursday May 5th 
The Greenery Sports Bar and Grill 

 
 

 

 

SIR Branch#19 is a social group of 106 retired men. Our median age here is 75 years “young”, with men 
ranging from 56 to 93 years old. Following the COVID shutdown we have started to enjoy our monthly 
luncheons together again. Approximately 50% of our membership attend the monthly luncheon and 
meet-up with their SIR friends. Of course sometimes we each may have other activities outside of SIR 
such as doctor appointments, travel plans, or illness that keeps us from being together on the first 
Thursday monthly. That’s completely understandable. Nevertheless, we would like to see several more 
SIRs and guests each month at The Greenery. We haven’t seen some of you since 2020!! 
 

Some of the other SIR branches in California have an older membership with median ages of 80+. These 
older branches have fewer men that are able to volunteer serving as Leaders or remaining involved in 
their monthly activities. Often the more elderly branch members stop recruiting new and younger men 
to join in the activities each month. I have heard it said, “I don’t really know very many younger men, all 
my friends are older like me.” Remember, we were younger men when we were recruited to join 
Branch#19 originally.  
 

You can help us all at SIR by inviting new Guests to our monthly luncheons and introduce them to your 
fellow members too. That’s how Branch#19 can remain as an active and fun organization for more and 
more retired men in Clayton and Concord.   
 

Don’t wait for someone else to Bring a Guest. Each month reach out to someone that you know and 
invite them to The Greenery for lunch, or out on the links for a round of golf, or to any one of the several 
activities that we have planned for this summer. Be prepared, hand them an Application form, they will 
thank you later after they get to know all of us and join in the fun. 
 

 Friends for Life. 
 
 
Jay Gordon (Big Sir) - jbird7271@gmail.com 

      Big Sir Message 
 

Tik-Tok – the sound of time as it passes. 
 
So that’s good news, and also not such good news. As we mark the end of April 2022, 
every day we get a little older. And, as we grow older together, can we all agree that 
aging is a good thing? Or, at least it’s a good thing until it isn’t !!  

 
 

 

file:///C:/Users/rbalo/OneDrive/Desktop/A_Rooster%20Tales%20Update/SIRS%20Newsletter%20Update%20Docs/2022%20Roostertales%20files/A3-March_Roostertales%20Files/jbird7271@gmail.com
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Milt Momita 

May Speaker – Milt Momita 
 

AMERICA'S CONCENTRATION CAMPS 
 The Japanese American Experience 

 During WWII 
 

Eighty years ago, one of the darkest chapters in American history took place! The evacuation of over 
110,000 Japanese and Japanese Americans.  They were sent to 10 concentration camps (later called 
internment camps) for what the government called “their own protection”. 
 

Sir Milt Momita and his family were among the 1,500 Japanese and Japanese Americans from Imperial 
County, Ca. who were the first to relocate to Poston, Az. in May of 1942. They were in Poston from that 
time until their release in November of 1945. His presentation will cover events leading to this great 
injustice.  He will present information of events before Pearl Harbor, the evacuation and life in the 
Camps, and a brief history of the 442nd Regimental Combat Team (the most decorated unit in the 
history of the US Military for its size and length of service.) 

Sirs Rich Peterson & Herb Forthuber 
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April (Buffet) Menu 

April Birthdays 
 

 

The Calendar 
 

Computers & Technology – TBD 
$ums in Retirement – Wed, Mfay 25th 

Area 2 Fishing Group – Thursday, May 26th 
Golf- (See below) 

Wine Tasting – Friday, May 27th 
Dine Around – Wed. May 18th 

 

 

Treasurer Report 
February 28th, 2022 

 

Account Balances 
   Petty Cash $2.50  
  General Account  
   Unencumbered        $3,006.70 
   Excursion Fund 00.00 
   Holiday fund 00.00 
   Picnic Fund   00.00 
  Total General Acct. $3,006.70 
 

  Custodial Account 
   Bowling $401.07 
   Golf $1859.74 
  Total Custodial $2260.81 
 

  Total Funds $5517.51 

  
Sir Ken Kuhn 

New Sir Members 
 

    
 

If you know someone (friend, relative, etc.), that 
would enjoy meeting new people and participating 
in SIR activities, please ask them to introduce 
themselves by calling the SIR Hotline: 
 

Hotline: 925-338-1996 
 

Please ask them to leave their name and phone 
number, and a Branch 19 SIR will contact them 
regarding membership. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

April Anniversaries 

 

First Name Last Name Joined Sir YR SIR 

Dean A. Lucas 05/09/98 24 

Roger Mills R 05/05/11 12 

Dennis Ghiggeri 05/03/12 10 

John Millar 05/07/15 7 

Walter Norris 05/07/15 7 

Richard Balovich 05/05/16 6 

Joe Gillis 05/05/16 6 

Herb Forthuber 05/02/19 3 

John Martin Jo 05/01/21 1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Louie Audas 

Darryl Diamond 

Luke Jackson 

Gary Kaufmann 

Mike Kropf 

Roger Moseley 
 

Frank O'Rourke 

David Requa 

Walter Rogers W 

Dan Tagliareni 

James Townsend 
 

 

 

Financial Statement 
(Branch 19 Statistics) 

 

 

• Carnitas Verde 
• Chill con Carne 
• House made tortilla chips 
• Nacho Cheese sauce 
• Sour Cream, Fresh Salsa, Guacamole, 

Black Olives, Diced Onions & 
tomatoes, pickled jalapeño, and 
shredded cheddar 

Mike Treshlea 
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Order From this link:  

https://sir.ourproshop.com/ 
 

 

 CC County Covid Updates 

 

Covid 19 updates for Contra Costa County 
are available at the following link: 

 

https://coronavirus.cchealth.org/ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please feel free to bring a 
guest to the SIR luncheons 

 

(Guests will receive a free lunch !!!) 
 

If bringing a guest please follow the 
Guest Requirements specified in the 
monthly SIR luncheon email 
notification which is sent to all SIR 
Branch 19 members 

 

https://sir.ourproshop.com/
https://coronavirus.cchealth.org/
https://coronavirus.cchealth.org/
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Message from the Activities Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

    Roger Moseley 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Fellow SIRs,  
 

We are in need of volunteers to fill the roles of Secretary and Assistant Secretary for our Branch 
Executive Committee.  It is a great way to be involved in our branch and support your fellow 
members.  It’s time to step up and participate. 
 

If you are interested please send me an email me at  
 j.barnaba@yahoo.com 

 

 Jack Barnaba, (nominating committee) 

We Need Volunteers !! 

On a beautiful Saturday morning, a dozen SIRs, their wives, families, and friends visited the USS 
Hornet in Alameda, California.  Two very experienced docents led the group thru the ship and 
onto the flight deck to the enjoyment of all.  Lunch afterwards at Pier 29 was fun and tasty!  See 
photos nearby. (Please see photos below). 
 

Up next is our walking tour of Historic Downtown Clayton on May 21st and a VIP Tour of the 
Cobra Experience on June 18th.  See flyers below for more information. 
 

We’re still looking for leaders to put together a walking group and the day trip group.  If you have 
an interest in either, please let me know at   r_moseley@sbcglobal.net. 
 

Dale Foster and Larry Long are putting together card and hiking groups respectively.  Please   
contact Dale at: fosterda03@comcast.net or Larry at; 1larrylong1@gmail.com if you’re interested 
in joining either group. 
 

Thanks, 
 

 Roger Moseley   r_moseley@sbcglobal.net 
 
 
 

 

 

file:///C:/Users/rbalo/OneDrive/Desktop/A_Rooster%20Tales%20Update/SIRS%20Newsletter%20Update%20Docs/2022%20Roostertales%20files/A5-May+Roostertales%20Files/j.barnaba@yahoo.com
mailto:r_moseley@sbcglobal.net
mailto:fosterda03@comcast.net
file:///C:/Users/rbalo/OneDrive/Desktop/A_Rooster%20Tales%20Update/SIRS%20Newsletter%20Update%20Docs/2022%20Roostertales%20files/A5-May+Roostertales%20Files/1larrylong1@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/rbalo/OneDrive/Desktop/A_Rooster%20Tales%20Update/SIRS%20Newsletter%20Update%20Docs/2022%20Roostertales%20files/A4-April_Roostertales%20Files/r_moseley@sbcglobal.net
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Bethlehem, Pennsylvania. He graduated with a degree in Industrial 
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SIR Trip to the USS Hornet 

 

We had a great time touring the Hornet on 
Saturday, April 9th.  A very knowledgeable docent 
told us many stories about incidents that 
occurred on the Hornet including ghost 
visitations.  
 

We also found out That Sir Rich Peterson knew 
the docent and had worked with him 35 years ago 
(see more of the story below). 
 

The Hornet also picked up the Apollo 11 
astronauts after they splashed down 900 miles 
from Hawaii on July 24, 1969. 

Here are some photos from the Tour 

  

Apollo 11 test module (similar to the one retrieved) Inside the test module (not much space) 

   

Hornet Bunks Wheel House Our Docent 
 

Locked up in the Brigg 
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SIR group below deck on the Hornet tour (a fine looking bunch !!!) 

 

       Mess Hall 

 

Rich Peterson and docent - Joe Martinez 

 
 

Joe and I were assigned to 
two Navy Helicopter 
Squadrons, HS85 and then 
HM19, based at NAS 
Alameda back in the 80's and 
early 90's. I was a Pilot and 
Joe was an airman. We flew  
together on numerous 
operational and training 
flights.  I had not seen Joe in 
over 30 years and then he 
shows up as our docent for 
the tour of the Hornet.  
Needless to say it made for a 
very enjoyable SIR activity. 
 

Sir Rich Peterson 

 
 

Special thanks to Sir Roger Moseley for organizing this tour and the great luncheon afterwards 
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We will meet at the Clayton Historical Society Museum at 10:30 AM for a ninety-minute walk.  There is no cost 
for the tour, but a $5.00/per person donation to the Society is requested. Spouses, partners, and friends are 
welcome to join.   
 

Our tour will be followed by lunch at La Veranda, where separate checks are allowed. 
 

If you are interested in attending, please contact Roger Moseley at 925-381-5843 or r_moseley@sbcglobal.net 
 

 

Please join us for a walking tour of Historic Downtown Clayton on 
Saturday, May 21, 2022. 
 

Joel Clayton, founder of Clayton, California was born in the mining village 
of Buxworth, England, probably in 1812.  In 1837, at age 25, Joel left 
England and came to America.  Joel’s travels brought him and his family 
to the Diablo Valley in 1842 where, in 1857, he founded and laid out the 
town of Clayton. In 1864, fire destroyed almost all of downtown Clayton, 
but by 1872 it was largely re-built, appearing much as it does today. 
 

Our walking tour will be led by Adela Oldford, Special Tours Coordinator 
of the Clayton Historical Society, who will share with us her insights into 
the history and significance of many of the sites and structures still 
standing today. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

SIR Walking Tour of Historical Downtown Clayton 
 

SIR Visit to the “Cobra Experience” 

 

Please join us for a visit to The Cobra Experience on Saturday, June 
18, 2022 at 10:00 AM. 
 

In the 1960’s, the Shelby Cobra captured the hearts and imagination 
of car racing enthusiasts.  Carroll Shelby, the facilitator of the famous 
Shelby Cobra, GT40, Daytona Coupe, and the GT350, amongst others, 
campaigned cars from 1962 to 1968 at Shelby American in Southern 
California.  These cars remain giants for their contributions to the 
evolution of the muscle car industry in this country. 
 

The Cobra Experience is a 25,000-sf museum located in Martinez, California, and showcases original Cobras, 
Shelby Mustangs, Daytona Coupe, GT40, King Cobra, Sunbeam Tigers and a Lotus.  Currently, there are 24 cars 
on display.  In addition, there are engine and wheel displays, posters, photos and a shop scene at it was at 
Shelby American in the 1960’s.  Unique to the museum is a 40-seat surround sound theater which features a 
HD film about the cars, Ford Motor Company and the Shelby American story.  (Visit them at 
cobraexperience.org). 
 

Our VIP Tour will begin at 10:00 AM with an 18-minute movie, followed by a guided tour of the museum.  The 
visit will last approximately two hours.  A 30-person minimum is required for the private tour. Spouses, 
partners, family and friends are all invited to join. 
 

Admission is $15.00 per person and can be paid at the door on the day of the event.   
 

If you are interested in joining us, please contact Roger Moseley at 925-381-5843 or r_moseley@sbcglobal.net 
 

mailto:r_moseley@sbcglobal.net
mailto:r_moseley@sbcglobal.net
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SIR Branch 19 had a successful showing at the Clayton Art and Wine Festival April 23 and 24.  The 
weather was perfect and the crowds were heavy.  Thanks to Dennis and Gail Barbieri our booth had a 
prime location, the very first one as people entered the Festival. We had a putting contest and a 
drawing for a free round of golf. We handed out more than 90 brochures and got contact information 
from 37 prospective SIR members. 
 
Many thanks to the guys who worked the booth: Bob Nagata, Mel Boksenbaum, Gary King, Dale Foster 
(2), Jay Gordon, Rich Peterson, Herb Forthuber, Roger Moseley, Rich Balovich, Walt Rogers, and Jim 
Martin. The next big event for us will be the Clayton Oktoberfest, October 1 and 2. Save the date.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  Herb Forthuber in front of the 
         Branch 19 Booth     
 

 

Clayton Art and Wine Festival 

 

 

Sir Dennis Wasco   wasco@sbcglobal.net 

mailto:wasco@sbcglobal.net
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Branch 19 Golf Information 
 

           

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Nine Hole Golf Group 
(Buchanan Golf Course)  

Call: 
 925-338-1996 

 

Branch 19 Activities 

May 3 Swenson        9:30 am  Stockton 
May 1 Lone Tree  9:30am 
May 17 Franklin Canyon 9:30am 
May 24 Lone Tree  9:30am 
May 26 The Reserve  9:30am Thursday 
May 31 Hiddenbrooke 9:30am 
 

 

 

18 Hole Golf WINNERS !! 
 

Brentwood (March 29th) 
 

Flight A: Ron Ingersol 
Flight B: Terry Scudero 
Flight C: Mike Scott 
 

SIR Jerry Burton (Golf Chairman) 
(925) 682-9797) ajgolf24@gmail.com 
 

 

19 Hole Golf – Match Play 
 

 

 

18 Hole Golf Schedule 
 

Lone Tree (April 5th) 
 

Flight A: Roy Priest 
Flight B: Terry Scudero 
Flight C: John Ackers 
Flight D: Don Weimann 

 Diablo Creek (April 12th) 
 

Flight A: Ben Olison 
Flight B: John Fernando 
Flight C: Don Weimann 

Davis (April 19th) 
 

Flight A: Ron Ingersol 
Flight B: Martin Fennell 

mailto:ajgolf24@gmail.com
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Golf – Golden Year Championship 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For only $10.00, SIR Branch 19 Golfers enjoy a competition that starts on April 1st and ends October 
31st.  Each round played, the golfer earns points based on what place they finish.  The points are 
tallied all season.  At the end of the season the top point earners, 25% of all golfers, are invited to play 
the final Championship round during the last week in October.  The victor of that final round is 
crowned the Golden Year Champion for SIR Branch 19 Golfers.  The runner-up golfers are awarded a 
cash prize based on the place they finish.   The Golden Year Champion is awarded the largest Cash 
Prize, a Monogrammed, Golden Polo Shirt, and the chance to keep the Perpetual Trophy until it is 
passed on to the next year's champion. 
 

Past Champions: 
2021 Bill Hockenson 
2020 Corona Virus 
2019 Bill Hockenson 
2018 Duane Deonigi 
2017 Rob Crabaugh 

 
Sir Bill Hockenson 
 
 

 

Meeting Details 
 
When: Friday, May 27th at 6:300 pm 
 

Theme:  
A fun night—Taste Your Favorite CHEAP WINES 
 

Bring:  
• A bottle of cheap wine—White or Red. This should be 

an inexpensive everyday wine that you use frequently.  
This wine should be $10 or less.  

 

• Hot or cold appetizers that complement wine  
 

Where: 
Don & Ruth Weimanns’ House 
5738 Roanwood Way, Concord 
(925) 672-7711 
 
 

Please let Sir Don Weimann know if you are attending: 
(925) 672-7711   weimanns@astound.net  
 

 

SIRS Branch 19 Wine Tasting Group Meeting 
Friday, May 27th, 2022 

 

 

 

mailto:weimanns@astound.net
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Overview 
Specialized in the fusion of Thai, Chinese and Indian Cuisines, the menu features dishes assembled from 
the freshest ingredients, sure to bring bold and inspiring flavors for your meal. Be sure to try the 
Fermented Tea Leaf salad (good share foe 2). Choice of spiciness can be ordered. 
 
When 
May 18th Happy Hour 5:30-6:00   Dinner 6:00 pm 
 
Website: https://www.djs-bistro.com/  
 
Menu: https://www.djs-bistro.com/menu.html  
 
Map 
The location is at a corner across from Totos Santos Park 
 in downtown Concord. Park on street or in Parking Garages on Salvio Street.  
 

 
  
Contact for Sign-Up: Don Weimann (925) 672-7711 weimanns@astound.net 

Aung Burma 
2051 Salvio Street, Concord, CA  

(925) 332-7957 

SIRS Branch 19 Dine Around 
Wednesday May 18th, 2022 

 

 

 

https://www.djs-bistro.com/
https://www.djs-bistro.com/menu.html
mailto:weimanns@astound.net
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We’re coming to the end of our yearly Senior League. 
Only a few more weeks left and we have decided to 
have a short summer senior league.  Only four weeks 
left and Team #7 “Let’s Roll” is in first place, with team 
#4 Anything over 9 and team#5 Lucky Strikes 4 wins 
behind.  
 

We just had Our Branch #19 SIR Tournament and we 
had 76 participants.  A great turn out for us all.  We are 
looking forward to SIR State in May here at Clayton 
Valley Bowl. 
 

SIR Mike Kropf   mdkropf@astound.net 
Gary Kaufmann   gkaufmann813@gmail.com 
 
 

 

The Bocce Report SIR Branch 19 Bowling News 
 

The concord bocce ball season starts the first 
week of May.  We have teams playing on 
Wednesday and Thursday nights at Baldwin 
Park.   
 
 

SIR Tom Lathrop (Bocce Chairman) 

lathrop689@aol.com 
 

 

 

 

To All Sir Golfers, 
 
 

The State Golf Committee would like to invite you to our second golfing event of the year to 
be held in Reno the week of June 13th. This four day event includes an option for either 
playing two or three days of golf. Atlantis Hotel and Casino will again be our host hotel. For 
much more information on this event click on the Tournament Information tab below. You 
can also find more information on other future events, golf committee member contact 
information, golf policies and so much more by entering “www.sirgolf.org” on your computer, 
tablet or phone. 
 

Look forwarded to seeing you all in Reno and our other events throughout the year. 
 

(Please see event flyer below) 
 

The 2022 SIR State Golf Committee 

Mark Stuart, State Golf Chair 

916 218-2287 

 

State SIR Golf – 2nd Event of the Year 

file:///C:/Users/Richard/Desktop/A_Rooster%20Tales%20Update/SIRS%20Newsletter%20Update%20Docs/Sept_2018%20Roostertales%20files/mdkropf@astound.net
file:///C:/Users/Richard/Desktop/A_Rooster%20Tales%20Update/SIRS%20Newsletter%20Update%20Docs/1_November%20Roostertales%20files/gkaufmann813@gmail.com
http://www.sirgolf.org/
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To: All Sirs 

 

Time to see some more stuff... 
  
Travel seems to be building up all around the globe, particularly with smaller groups as considerable savings 
can be had. Here are three trips organized by Sir Branches where there is space available. For details, please 
use the email address or phone number listed for the organizer of each trip below. 
 
Some good news, the state SIR board has reinstated the foreign travel insurance. Travelers will need to pay 
$27pp to offset the cost. 
  
I hope to hear from you soon. 
Very best regards, 
Milt Smith. State Travel Chair 925-285-2897c 
  
ALASKA LAND & SEA May 23 - June 4th. 2022 SPACE AVAILABLE 
 8-DAY CRUISE Aboard the Majestic Princess ¨ Anchorage/Whittier ¨ Hubbard Glacier Scenic Cruising ¨ 
Glacier Bay Cruising ¨ Skagway ¨ Juneau ¨ Ketchikan ¨ Vancouver Anchorage 
CONTACT Larry Yarberry (925) 890-9245 l.yarberry42@comcast.net Or Talbot Tours 800 662-
9933 info@talbottours.com Land & Cruise including roundtrip Airfare $2995. DBL. OCCUPANCY $4250. 
SINGLE 
  
8 Night Columbia and Snake River Cruise May 12, 2022, via the American Harmony of the American 
Cruise Lines. Explore the Pacific Northwest with your fellow SIR members following the path of Lewis 
and Clark. Unpack once and enjoy the beauty of the lush forest of the River Gorge and the high desert 
bordering the Snake River and Hells Canyon. Prices range from $5,600 pp. double occupancy. 
For more information 
CONTACT Tan Matosian Branch 128. tgmat54@gmail.com Or contact The Travel Center in Pleasant Hill 
directly at 925-937-2223 be sure to mention Branch 128. 
  
Discover the Magical Rhine and Moselle Rivers Sept. 12-15, 2022 with Bill Britton from SIR 101. 14 
Days 25 meals. Amsterdam, night River Cruise, Cologne, Moselle River, Cochem, Wine Tasting, Koblenz, 
Rudesheim, Siegfried’s Music Museum, Mannheim, Speyer, Strasbourg, Lucerne, Zurich. Prices range from 
$5,999 - $9,199pp depending on cabin. Includes round trip air from San Francisco. 
 
CONTACT Bill Britton 925-443-9913 bill.britton@comcast.net 

 

 

SIR State Travel Adventures 

mailto:l.yarberry42@comcast.net
mailto:info@talbottours.com
mailto:tgmat54@gmail.com
mailto:bill.britton@comcast.net
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The Legends 
Diablo Creek Golf Course 

4050 Port Chicago Highway in Concord. 
 

Regularly meets on the 4th Thursday of the month 
Next Meeting on May 26th, 8:30 am 

4050 Port Chicago Highway in Concord. 

FISHING REPORT FOR MAY 2022 

 
SIR members and guests are welcome, and indeed encouraged, to participate in fishing trips as well as attend the 
monthly meetings. Contacts are Bob Lively 925-383-5193 and Carl Moyer 925-685-5243. Next meeting will be at 
the Legends restaurant at the Diablo Creek golf course on Port Chicago Highway and Highway 4 on Thursday, May 
26th at 8:30am. 
 
Trout and halibut are our spring catch.  8 of us went to New Melones for two days, and caught many nice surprise 
black bass, 16 kokanee, and 11 trout.  The group had a great time.  Lee Clark, Gordon Linebaugh, and Carl Moyer 
all got halibut on party boats in the bay.  We did get some trout from San Pablo Reservoir. Stan Wong caught 
stripers in the delta and from shore in Benecia.  Salmon fishing started well, but the fish are far out, and rough 
water kept us from them.  When the boats go they are doing well with fish to 12 lbs.  We have great expectations.  
Rockfish also started, but again we did not partake.  Despite that, we have high hopes. 
 

Contacts:  Bob Lively (925) 383-5193 /  Carl Moyer (925)-685-5243 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SIR Branch 128 - Investments / Wealth Management 

Activities at Other SIR Branches 
 

Area 2 - Fishing Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will again join Branch 128’s (San Ramon) Investment Group Zoom meeting on Wed, May 25th at 1:30 
PM. 
 

This will be a presentation by a Citibank representative discussing the services they have to offer.  
 

Email Dave Sutton to be included. 
 
Chair - Tom Henry - Branch 174 tomhenry925@gmail.com 
Co-chair Dave Sutton - Branch 8 - davesutn@comcast.net 

$ums Investment Group 
Next Meeting (May 25th) 

 

mailto:tomhenry925@gmail.com
mailto:davesutn@comcast.net
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 Branch 19 Leadership 
Big Sir: Jay Gordon 
Little Sir: Herb Forthhuber 
Secretary: Larry Kolano (Temp) 
Asst. Secretary: Dennis Barbieri 
Treasurer: TBD  
Asst. Treasurer: Barry Silb erman 
RAMP Chair: Herb Forthuber  
Recruiting Chair: TBD 
Activities Chair: Roger Moseley 
Member Relations Chair: TBD 
Publicity & Image Chair: Dennis Wasco 
Golf Chair: Jerry Burton (Director) 
Bowling: Gary Kaufmann, Mike Kropf 
Bocce Capo: Tom Lathrop 
Wine Tasting / Dining Out: Don Weimann 
Sunshine Chair: TBD 
Attendance Chair: Martin Fennell 
Speaker Committee: Herb Forthhuber , Rich Peterson, Bill Ogden 
Chaplin: John Carl 
Bulletin Editor: Rich Balovich (Director) 
Membership Chair: Bill Hockenson 
Asst. Membership Chair: TBD 
DATE Chair: TBD 
Webmaster: TBD  
Exec. Nomination Committee: (Chair) Jack Barnaba, Tom Lathrop, Jerry Burton 
Branch Audit Committee Chair: TBD 

 


